NOTICE
THE TOWN OF EAST OTTO GIVES NOTICE – any person removing snow and etc., who leaves deposits of snow, ice, etc. on the highway, including the shoulders, is in violation of Vehicle and Traffic Law Sec. No. 1219.

Further notice is given to anyone who leaves a vehicle on the highway which impairs snow removal from November 1st. through April 15th is in violation of the law.
Tom Benz
Highway Superintendent

ROADS CLOSING NOTICE

TOWN OF EAST OTTO

From December 1, 2022
through April 1, 2023
 the following roads

will be closed to traffic:

Fowler Road (partial)

Ulinger Road (all)
                                                      






Tough Row Hill Road (All)
Traffic Street (partial)
These roads are unsafe.

Not only because they are

unplowed, but also because 

they are unpaved, and mud 

can be as hazardous as snow.

Please heed the signs.

Tom Benz

Highway Superintendent
